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   THE CHANCELOR  
 

REPORTS  that the Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society of the Two Year College, 
Lambda Rho Chapter of Kennedy-King College will be attending  
the 92nd Annual Convention in Orlando, Florida in mid-April.  It has  
been well over four years since the chapter has had an opportunity  
to participate in a national convention to regain  its 5-Star status.   

 
   that the honor students attending this year have all achieved  

academic excellence by maintaining a cumulative GPA of 3.5 and  
higher.  We are delighted that Ms. Gwendolyn Burrows, Ms. Kendra  
Crawford, Mr. Jerold Dennis, and Mr. Marlon Gilbert will be  
representing KKC.  The KKC contact advisor, Professor  
Meryl L. Junious has a positive outlook that Lambda Rho Chapter  
will again attain its 5-Star status at PTK National HQ. 

 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

        Cheryl L. Hyman 

        Chancellor 
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